Natural Gas Board Minutes
The Humboldt Natural Gas Board met in regular session on Thursday, March 20th, 2008.  The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Chairman Harvey Shumaker.  Members present were Kira Schmeichel and Lynn Froke. Members absent were Jay Nelson and Mike Shumaker.

The minutes of the January 2008 meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Froke to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 

The financials for January and February were reviewed.  After discussion, a motion was made by Froke and seconded by Schmeichel to approve the financials.  The motion carried. 

Locking in gas and Hedging gas purchasing was discussed.  A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Froke to lock in 25% of the gas usage for 6 or 12 months, which ever Center Point recommends, if it gets between $8.00 and $8.50.  The motion carried.   
PUC inspection will be on March 31st, 2008. 

With no further business, a motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Froke to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m.  The motion carried. 
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